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y Iowa Birdline (319)338-9881 Update and Week’s Report 5/25/92 
bie Til¢ 28°F In the northwest in Palo Alto County, Ron Harms reports at 

least one, and possibly up to three SANDHILL CRANES in the 
marshy area on the west side of Rush Lake. 

In the southeast at the Coralville Reservoir in Johnson 
County, a BUFF-BREASTED SANDPIPER, along with an immature 
BALD EAGLE and a late COMMON MERGANSER were at the Sand 

Point Area. yr aay ee ‘secondhand report of2 YELLOW-CROWNED 
NIGHT HERONS? ‘the esboro Access off of hiway #99 in 
Louisa County on the 23rd. 44/0 77¥Gef wet ARSMesATBCG LeBel ie f- 
Sint A Cth thie 

And, for the week’s report...........There are still migrant 
warblers, flycatchers, and shorebirds moving through the 
state. It is the time to look for Mourning and Connecticut 
Warblers, Alder and Yellow-bellied Flycatchers, and 
White-rumped Sandpipers. 

In the southwest, the season’s first report of LEAST TERN 
came from Pottawattamie County at the south IPL pond south 
of Council Bluffs by Ross Silcock on the 24th. Also present 
there were PIPING PLOVERS and CASPIAN TERNS. Elsewhere, at 
the Riverton Area in Fremont County, among the shorebirds on 
the 23rd were RUDDY TURNSTONE, DUNLIN, HUDSONIAN GODWIT, 
STILT and WHITE-RUMPED SANDPIPERS, and DOWITCHERS. A male 

and three female GREAT-TAILED GRACKLES were seen in Council 
Bluffs on the 23rd at a marshy area along hiways 92-275 less 
than a mile west of I-29. In Taylor County, the BARN OWLS 
are nesting for the fourth straight year at the Delbert 
Freemyer farm, which is six miles east and a mile south of 
Bedford. You can call Delbert for more information at 
(712)523-2680. 

IN the central at the Runnells Wildlife Area in Marion 
County, there were still several thousand shorebirds on the 
23rd, which included HUDSONIAN GODWIT, DUNLIN, WHITE-RUMPED 

SANDPIPER, and DOWITCHERS. At Grammer Grover Park in 
Marshall County, CONNECTICUT and MOURNING WARBLERS on the 
2irst, and on the 23rd YELLOW-BELLIED and OLIVE-SIDED 
FLYCATCHERS, and MOURNING and GOLDEN-WINGED WARBLERS, and a 

CAPE MAY WARBLER in the Proescholdt’s yard in Liscomb. 

In the northeast on the 24th, a RUDDY TURNSTONE was at the 
beach of Pleasant Creek State Park in Linn County, and a 
DUNLIN and BLACK-BELLIED PLOVER were at a wet spot two miles 
south of Pleasant Creek along Lewis Bottoms Road. 

In the southeast, MOURNING and CONNECTICUT WARBLERS were 
reported from north of Iowa City and at Hickory Hill Park in 
Iowa City on the 23rd and 24th. There have also been ALDER 
FLYCATCHER, YELLOW-BREASTED CHAT, and WHITE-EYED VIREO at 
Hickory Hill. In Lee County at the Croton Unit of Shimek 
State Forest, the PRARIE WARBLER was still singing along the 
east edge of the large open area on top of the hill, and 
the WORM-EATING WARBLER was still singing near the rock 



outcrop along the road there on the 19th. South of 
Burlington, YELLOW-CROWNED NIGHT HERONS are present and 
presumed nesting again this year at the end of the Sullivan 
Slough Road. For more information, call Chuck Fuller at 
(319)753-0710. 

In the northwest, two CONNECTICUT WARBLERS were seen at 
Moorhead Park in Ida County on the 22nd. 

Jim Fuller (319)338-3561 
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